

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

MAY 2023



PHOTOS FROM AROUND CAMPUS IN APRIL

A Message from Principal Kolb

As we embark upon the final weeks of this school year, I am excited for all the wonderful events still to come as well as the preparations for next year. We have our Amazing Shake Competition, Field Day, Senior Prom and Graduation still to come. We had a busy April, students took their mandatory state assessment tests, our Student Council held their officer elections and our new DNA Boxing class started.

We are busily preparing for the next school year by finalizing our school calendar, curriculum, student activities and professional development for staff and much much more.

Parents and guardians, please note if you have a graduating senior to check email for up to date communications on your Senior. Also, parents please take the time to review your child's academic progress via Progress Reports. As the school years draws to a close, I'd like to encourage all students to work their hardest to achieve academic excellence in all their classes at Castle East! As always, feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.



The Amazing Shake Competition

Castle-East held its first Amazing Shake Competition in April. The Amazing Shake is a dynamic and exciting live competition that rallies leaders and role models in a school's community together to teach students about professional skills for success. Some of our community partners in attendance was Dollar Bank, City of Maple Heights and Project Lyft.

May 10th - Rid-All Green Partnership Workshop

May 16th - Great Lakes Science Center Field Trip

May 19th -Senior Prom

May 24th - Rid-All Green Partnership Workshop

May 26th - Senior Course Completion Deadline

May 30th - Senior Banquet

DNA Kick Boxing Starts!





DNA Boxing classes recently started at Castle-East. DNA Boxing teaches students the art of discipline, health and self defense tricks to groom them as a disciplined human being.



COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

MAY 2023

Student Council launches at Castle-East!



Castle-East recently formed a Student Council organization and held elections for Officers. Student Council will give students an opportunity to develop leadership by organization and carrying out school activities and services projects. In addition to planning events that contribute to school spirit and community welfare, the Student Council is the voice of the student body.





Student Council held their swearing-in ceremony on Wednesday, April 26th. The newly elected Officers are: President Pierre Butler, Vice President A'nylah Green, Secretary Ariza Rand, Secretary April Gates and Historian Z'Rell Edwards. Congratulations to all!

CASTLE EAST HIGH SCHOOL

5130 Warrensville Center Road Maple Heights, OH 44137



FOR MORE INFO 216 587-5292

www.castlehsedu.org

ENROLL TODAY

TEACHER SPOTLIGHT: LEVINA WEAVER



Mrs. Weaver was born in Landstuhl Germany and grew up in San Bernardino, CA. Spending her summer breaks in England with her grandmother inspired her love for history, especially the Middle Ages to the Renaissance. She obtained her Bachelor's Degree in History and is currently in grad school working towards her Master's Degree in Mental Health and Counseling. She loves to go thrifting and antiquing and sharing the things she finds with her students. She now lives in Lakewood Ohio with her sons Marshall and Jack and her very lucky husband Thom.